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Remembering Maggie with flowers at Loose Valley Care Home

On Wednesday 8 March we took time to remember one of our beloved Loose Valley Care Home residents, the beautiful

Maggie, who passed away recently.

In a touching gesture, her family donated her flowers to us to use – gorgeous spring blooms in lovely yellow and purple colours.

We spent time together making up multiple eye-catching arrangements to enjoy around our Home.

Dear Maggie will be missed terribly by our residents and staff alike; she continues to bring us sunshine in these beautiful displays.

 

 


